
 

YOU’RE INVITED!!! 
 
Dear San Clemente Sunrise Rotary Club, 
 
Thank you for your generous contribution to the Ocean Institute Adopt-A-Class Program!  The 
students you are sponsoring are 3rd graders from Las Palmas Elementary School in San 
Clemente.  They will be attending their Marine Mammal Cruise program aboard the RV Sea 
Explorer on May 11th, 15th and 18th. During this two hour research cruise, students will 
investigate our local marine environment using a benthic grab, plankton net and marine 
biofacts.  They will hopefully get a chance to see some marine wildlife as well including birds, 
sea lions, dolphins and whales.  We invite you to attend this unforgettable experience.  
 

Dates Time Program School 

May 11, 2015 
May 15, 2015 
May 18, 2015 

9:30 – 11:30 AM Marine Mammal Cruise 
Las Palmas 

Elementary School 

 
Please let me know if you would like to accompany the students on this upcoming educational 
program.  We would love to have you join us for any and all of these fun-filled programs! 
 
Thank you again for all your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

Shira Greenbaum 
Adopt-A-Class Manager 
949-496-2274 ext. 413 
shira.greenbaum@gmail.com 
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